
You're Invited to the 2025 Stewards Dinner
Over the past 22 years, the Stewards of Beaumont have had a positive impact on Beaumont
Scout Reservation. During the early 2000s, when investment in camp was challenging, the

Stewards of Beaumont took up the mantle to provide meaningful aid for projects that
support the programs at camp. Generous contributions provided by the Stewards have

created the funds needed to complete many projects at camp.

Please help us with your pledge of membership. Become a Steward of Beaumont by pledging
your tax-deductible donation. Remember that our long-standing rule states that support of

the Stewards program is in addition to your annual gift to the council.

Sunday, September 28th, 2025
Beaumont Scout Reservation

2429 OH-45, Rock Creek OH
6:00 pm - 8:00 pm


